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I oppose this bill as well as measure 114.  The portion regarding purchase of 

magazines over 10 rounds between December 2022 and current being automatically 

illegal makes no sense.  A piece of metal or plastic that was legal when purchased 

should remain legal and not made retroactively illegal.  


